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Roland Semjanovs

From: <Lisa_Gallagher@gov.nt.ca>
To: <eao2@mveirb.nt.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2000 4:05 PM

Attach: BDY.RTF
Subject: Cameron Hills Forestry Activity

Hi Joe,

Most of the forestry activity that has occurred in the past has been
along the east slope of the Cameron Hills, mostly at the base of the
hill and slightly up the slope. There has been harvesting from the
Alberta border, to about half way north along the east slope of the
hills. Any further activity will likely progress northward along the
east slope, possibly around the corner onto the north slope of the

hills. At the present time there is no access to the north slope and
therefore harvesting is not economical. There has been no harvesting
activity on the plateau of the Cameron Hills, and likely won't be, since
it is mostly swampy, unproductive land with few merchantable trees.

I will send you a map of where the cutblocks are and will look for a
digital coverage of the cutblocks. If you have any more questions,
please call.

Lisa Smith

Inventory Forester

Forest Development Services

Forest Management Division
Department of Resources, Wildlife
and Economic Development

Box 4354, Lot 173 Hay River Reserve
Hay River, NT XOE 1G3

Tel: (867) 874-2009
Fax: (867) 874-6236
e-mail: lisa gallagher@gov.nt.ca
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